
 
 

 
April 28, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
 
RE:  LC 83 Cascade Natural Gas Corporation's 2023 Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”) 

 
Attention: Filing Center 
 
Pursuant to Order No. 07-002 and Order No. 07-047, Cascade is required to file the 2023 Integrated 
Resource Plan two years after acknowledgment of the 2021 IRP.  Cascade received 
acknowledgement on the April 27, 2021, which requires Cascade to file the 2023 IRP on April 27, 
2023.  Cascade is requesting an extension to the 2023 IRP to be filed on June 2, 2023.  The primary 
reason for the extension is due to an expected FERC decision on the GTN Xpress expansion the 
week of May 15th.  Included in Cascade’s IRP filing is an expectation that the GTN Xpress is 
approved, so Cascade would like to gain that assurance prior to filing the IRP. 
 
 
If there are any questions regarding this request, please contact me at (509) 734-4589 or via email at 
mark.sellers-vaughn@cngc.com or Brian Robertson at (509) 221-9808 or via email at 
Brian.Robertson@cngc.com. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
CASCADE NATURAL GAS CORPORATION 

 
Mark Sellers-Vaughn 
Manager, Supply Resource Planning  
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